
FOR SALE 
However, this may not be the end -
we are looking for a new owner for 
Seatrek Hebrides in the hope that 

they can continue to provide 
visitors to the Hebrides, with the 

experience of a lifetime. If you would 
like any more information on the 
business, please get in touch with 
Murray at murray@seatrek.co.uk, 

or Sara Manville at 
Knightsbridge Business Sales 

sara.manville@knightsbridgepic.com 

THANKYOU 
years, Seatrek has had the 

privilege of showing passengers around 
our beautiful coastline. It comes time 
to say our farewell to Seatrek Hebrides 
following this final 2024 season. We 
want to say a huge thank you to every 
passenger who has joined us for a boat 
trip - from visitors, to school groups, to 
cyclists and more. Over the years we 
have welcomed thousands of people 
from around the world and we have 
enjoyed each and every trip. 

"Thank you to every passenger for 
booking a trip and making this the best 
job in the world for the past 40 years." 

Murray Macleod 
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